
Message from GK Larry Kindig 

Brother Knights 

 Have you checked out our new website yet (koc7034.org)? You need to do so. See the 

attached flyer I had sent to anyone with an email address on our records. If you have an 

email address that we don’t have or that has changed, please let me know and I’ll update 

the records. We’d like to not have to send out so many mailings and use the website and/or 

email whenever possible. 

 The” Fish Fry” that the Knights will staff will be on April 4th. The signup sheet is at the back 

of church. Please make sure you volunteer some time. The event chair is DGK Tom Malone. 

You can touch base with him. He will direct the work assignments at the Fish Fry. 

 The “Variety Dinner” (new this year) will be on April 11th. See the attached flyer. Again we 

will put a signup sheet out as-well-as have signups available on our website. The event is 

co-chaired by myself and Brother Vern Ortmeier. We hope this becomes a huge success and 

an annual event. We need your help for it to be successful! 

 The date for the Life Rock dedication, Corporate Communion and dinner has been set for 

May 24th at 5 pm. Please all Knights plan to attend with your spouses and families. It will 

truly be a special event with the archbishop presiding. 

 

One New Member Per Month Per Council- Recruit, Recruit, Recruit 

We owe it to good Catholic men to allow them to join the Knights 

Do you have any suggestions/comments/concerns you’d like to share? I can be reached at: 

402-350-9577 (cell) 

Kindiger4@msn.com (email) 

My goal is to serve you and to make our council better and stronger. Please help me to do so. 

Vivat Jesus! 
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